
  
3/10/2021 
 

Approval of providing Officer Wulff's service weapons to him upon retirement 
 
Marshall St. John is requesting that the council approve providing Officer Jeff Wulff the 
Remington 870, 12 gage shotgun that he carried in his vehicle during service to the Town of 
Yorktown as a retirement gift for Officer Wullf’s years of service to the community.  This is in 
addition to following the state code IC 21-39-4-7 in which Officer Wulff is entitled to receive his 
service weapon.   
 
Respectfully, 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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